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PO Box 81171 
2120 PARKHURST 

3 February 1992 

PARLIAMENT OF THE REPUBLIC 
OF SOUTH AFRICA 

Dr Teuns Eloff 
Codesa 

Fax 397-2211, 

Dear Teuns, 

Dr Zach de Beer has suggested I write to you to request 
that Connex Travel be added to the list of Codesa 
approved travel agents. 

The reason is quite simple. About a third of the 
members of the working groups are members of Parliament 
and a branch of Connex is situated in the Parliamentary 
complex. Our lives would be made a great deal easier 
therefore if we could obtain our air tickets from the 
office close to where many of us are situated. 

I would be grateful if this suggestion could be 
considered. 

With kind regards, 

Yours sincerely, 

ici leae- 
PETER SOAL 
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